Gassman, Jeﬂﬂ

From: Matis, Mark

Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 5:23 PM
To: Gassman, Jeffrey

Subject: RE: New Project

leff,

Thanks again for all of you hard work and dedication to this phase of this difficult project. As other opportunities
become available for project work, I'll keep you in mind and informed as best as | can.

See you up and down the street...
Mark

Mark Matis

Senior Consultant, Strategic Compliance Services
PAREXEL International

T +1252.378.4140

PAREXEL. (3

Right where you need us




